
BOARD OF TRUSTEES  

GARDEN CITY COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

RETREAT 

 
Saturday, September 19, 2020 

 
 

Trustees Present:        Dr. Blake Wasinger, Leonard Hitz, Dr. Merilyn Douglass, Shanda Smith, Beth 

Tedrow, David Rupp 

  

 

Others Present: Dr. Ryan Ruda, President 

Amy McVey, Deputy Clerk 

Dr. Pamila Fisher, ACCT Consultant 

 

 
The Board of Trustees met at 9:00 a.m. on Saturday, September 19, 2020, in the Beth Tedrow Student 

Center Endowment Room.  

 
CALL TO ORDER: 
Chair Wasinger called the meeting to order at 9:02 a.m. 

 

REVIEW/DISCUSSION: 

 

Dr. Fisher started the day by providing a little background on herself and thanking the Board for all they do.  

The board engaged in a “get to know you” session and then proceeded to identify topics and questions they 

would like to discuss during the retreat. Discussions on these topics ensued until lunch. The afternoon session 

consisted of board goals, accreditation, and communication protocols. 

 

 

No action was taken. 
 

ADJOURNMENT: 
 
Meeting adjourned at 3:37 p.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

Amy R. McVey  Dr. Ryan Ruda  Dr. Blake Wasinger 

Deputy Clerk  Secretary  Chair of the Board 

 


